
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, September 27th, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

North Stonington Education Center Media Center,  
298 Norwich-Westerly Road, North Stonington 

Approved Minutes 

 
1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the regular 

meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:38PM with members Nita 
Kincaid, and Deirdre Tavares present.  

- Members Absent: Brian Banker and Tim Chokas 

- Guest/Staff Present: Laura Tillinghast 

2. Additions to the agenda:  Potential North Stonington Art Association:  Laura 
came to speak to the committee about the potential of creating this art 
association and housing it at the John Dean Gallup House.  Nita to provide Laura 
with a tour of the house. 

 
3. Approval of minutes: 09/02/2021 minutes – approved. 09/13/2021 special 

meeting workshop minutes.  
 

4. John Dean Gallup House Update: One additional section of rails has been 
installed. 

 
5. Trail Conservation License Agreement: Property trail entrance to be 

determined. 
 

6. Trail Map Revision - Update: Ed distributed updated trail maps. 

7. Pavilion Activity - Review KNSA Request: Celebration scheduled for Oct. 16th, 
1-3pm.  No rain date. 
 

8. Composition and Thoughts Related to Members: Jack Brown submitted his 
resignation letter from the HFC, to the committee 

 
9. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Committee: Garden 

Committee plan to have their end of year celebration at Hewitt. Date TBD. 
 

10. Public Comments 

11. Adjourn: Motion made to adjourn at 5:34pm.  Motion Passed 

Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


